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Strategic Planning Committee 
August 25, 2021 

3 pm – 5 pm 
https://famu.zoom.us/j/94508500828 

 
Minutes 

 
❖ Opening remarks were provided by Provost Edington and Assistant Vice President 

McMurray.  

 

❖ Trustee Harper provided brief remarks about our future success and moving into phase two 

of the plan. 

 

❖ Brief updates were provided on the following areas:  research; service excellence; career 

services; undergraduate research; and study abroad. 

 

❖ Vice President Seamon and the MGT team provided an update. 

 

❖ A recap of the BOT retreat was provided and next steps discussed. 
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